\‘\ AL Nakheel

Hygienic paper manufacturing LLC

Appreciation Letter
To: Freiburg Electrical Team
Dear Eng. Wael,

| take this opportunity to express my appreciation and thanks for the tremendous
effort and dedication you have spent in “Nakheel Paper Mill Project”. Your team
showed high level of responsibility and proficiency in the work.

We wish you good luck and hope to see you in next projects.

Regards,

Khalid Banat
Project Manager
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